
TOWN OF LEBANON 

INLAND WETLAND COMMISSION 

SPECIAL MEETING 

Site Inspection 

Tuesday, March 24, 2009 

6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

 

The March 24, 2009 Special Meeting of the Lebanon Inland Wetlands Commission was called to 

order at 6:00 p.m. by Jim McCaw at 6:00 p.m. at 23 Goshen Hill Road. 

 

a. Town of Lebanon proposed salt shed, 23 Goshen Hill Road.  The Commission walked the  

site.  

 

Present: Jim McCaw, Carl Bender, Jim Bender, Bob Slate, David Wigfield 

Absent: John Drum, Dean Gustafson, David Martin, Keith Wentworth   

Also present: Phil Chester, Town Planner, Brandon Handfield, PE. 

 

b. Peter Gandelman, proposed septic system replacement, 15 Cove Road.  The Commission 

walked the site. 

 

Present: Carl Bender, Jim Bender, David Martin, David Wigfield 

Absent: John Drum, Dean Gustafson, David Martin, Jim McCaw, Bob Slate, Keith 

Wentworth  

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Philip S. Chester, AICP 
 


